
Wintergreen Rescue Squad 
Annual Meeting of Volunteer Drivers 

Tuckahoe 
June 8, 2021 

Minutes 
 
 
CALL TO ORDER: 
Rescue BOD President Wayne Hachey 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 

1) The By Laws were recently updated and amended. They were previously 
emailed to the membership 2 weeks ago. Comments were asked for and there 
were none. There was no discussion. A vote to accept the By Laws as amended 
was unanimous. 

2) Four members of the Board of Directors are up for re-election/election, Robin 
Pullen, Dan Klett, Ron Culberson, Houston Sorenson. There were no other 
nominees. It was unanimously decided to re-elect/elect all 4 to the Board. 

3) Recruiting new volunteers was brought up. There are currently only 25 active 
volunteer drivers when 33 would be an optimal number. Members were urged to 
speak with new residents to consider volunteering. 

4) On July 4th on the mountain, 2 transport teams will be needed for any 
emergencies that arise. Please consider signing up when the request is made. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Robin Pullen 
BOD Secretary 
 
 


